
Friday, October 2, 2020 
 
Dear Families, 
 
How wonderful to have the very exciting news that we will be learning back at school very 
soon. While both teachers and parents have worked very hard to make flexible, remote 
learning work it will be fabulous for the children to be able to learn in their classrooms 
surrounded by their friends and teachers once again.  
 
As mentioned in our last letter to parents, Foundation – Year 2 children will return to school 
on Monday, 12th October. We will take this time to settle our junior children back into the 
school environment. Years 3 – 6 will return on Tuesday, 13th October.  
 

• Foundation – Year 2 students begin on Monday, 12th October 

• Years 3 – Year 6 students begin on Tuesday, 13th October.  
 
Before and After School Care will commence on Monday, 12th October from 7am – 6pm. 
Parents will not be able to enter the school grounds.  
 
More details will follow next week when we return to school.  
 
Thank you to everyone for your patience, adaptability and flexibility during these trying 
times.  
 
Reminders 
Please mark all of these dates on your calendar. 
 
Monday, 5th October and Tuesday, 6th October are student free days. There will not be any 
on line learning on these two days. The teachers will be participating in professional 
development.  
 
On Wednesday 7th October, flexible remote learning will recommence for Foundation – Year 
6 students. The children of permitted workers may attend school if both parents are 
working and have sent their permits to the office.  
 
If you are a permitted worker and intend to have your children attend school you will need 
to notify the office before Monday evening so we have time to organise teacher 
supervision.  
 
Like I have said before, it will be so lovely for our school to come alive again and to hear all 
of the children’s voices in our school. 
 
Take care and see you soon! 
 
Jackie Byrne 


